
 

 

Teacher-Led Club 
Tuesday 9th April 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
Your child has expressed an interest in attending Cheerleading Club on Thursdays after school. The 
club will run from 3.20pm to 4.20pm and is open to Year 6. The dates of the club are listed below: 
 
Monday 15th April  
Monday 22nd April 
Monday 29th April  
Monday 6th May   (School closed - Bank Holiday) 
Monday 13th May  
Monday 20th May No teacher-led clubs due to Teaching & Learning Week 
Half-term 
Monday 3rd June No teacher-led clubs due to Teaching & Learning Week 
Monday 10th June  
Monday 17th June    
Monday 24th June No club due to Y6 residential  
Monday 1st July  
Monday 8th July  
Monday 15th July No clubs due to last week of term 
 
 
The club will take place in the old school hall. Collection will be from the children’s entrance gate on 
Hall Road. If your child is able to walk home alone, please ensure this is made clear on the return slip.  
 
Please ensure that your child has sports clothes or a PE kit to change in to for each session.  
 
If your child would like to attend, please return the permission slip below to Miss Simcock by Friday 
12th April. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Simcock 

 
 
 
 
 



ps   

 

Cheerleading Club slip: Please return to Miss Simcock 
 

Name of child and class         
 

I would like my child to attend the club. 
 
Parent/ carer signature:      Date:      
 
Emergency contact number:             
 
Medical needs:              
 
Going home arrangements:             

 


